Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship

December 20, 2014

Sabbath School

Song Service

Opening Hymn Thou Didst Leave Thy Throne
Scripture Focus John 1:14

Theme Silent Night?!! With All This Racket Going On?? Wavey Brace

Hymn #140

Bible Study Prayer, Healing, and Restoration Ron Stagg
Divine Service

Welcome and Announcements Ron Stagg
Music Interlude Instrumental
Invocation Ron Stagg
Hymn of Praise O Little Town of Bethlehem Hymn #135
Scripture Reading Isaiah 7:14 Amy Chafe
Children’s Offering Aaron Stagg
Children’s Time Amy Chafe
Offering Church Budget

Prayer Song As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Ron Stagg
Special Music Wavey Brace
Special Program  Praising Our Saviour’s Birth

Closing Hymn  Angels We Have Heard on High Hymn #142
Benediction Ron Stagg
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week: 4:13 pm. Next Week: 4:17 pm.

Next Sabbath: Sermon:  Joe Bergen
Offering: ~ Newfoundland Advance

Announcements

A Thought to Ponder: The infinite sacrifice which Christ has made to free us from

the guilt and woe of sin should work in every heart a spirit of gratitude and self-denial
which is not manifested by the world. God's gift of Christ to man filled all heaven with
amazement, and inspired at His birth the angelic song "Glory to God in the highest, and
on earth peace, good will toward men."

E.G. White, Review and Herald - December 11, 1879

“Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward men.” Today, may
the peace of God rest in your heart and may you be uplifted in joy by our King!

Second Reading of the Nominating Committee Report today.

Fellowship Dinner will take place following our service today. All members and friends
are welcome to stay and share a meal together.

Women's Ministry Bible Study is scheduled for this evening, December 20, at 4:00pm.
Bring your Bible along to this time of study, prayer and fellowship!

Bay Roberts Adventurer Club meets tomorrow, Sunday, December 21 from 1:00pm
to 3:00pm.

Bay Roberts Healthy Living Club meetings for ladies continue on Monday, December
22, 6:30pm. For more info please speak to Amy Chafe or Jane Smallwood.

Mid-Week Bible Study Meetings are concluded for the year now. Announcement will
be forthcoming about our commencement in the new year.

Prayer Group will resume again in the new year. Dates and locations will be announced
in upcoming weeks.

Adventurer Induction Ceremony - We have 4 Adventurers that will be inducted into our
Bay Roberts Club during the Sabbath Worship service on December 27. Please support
our children as they seek to serve the Lord as Adventurers.

Sunshine Band Schedule: Next Sabbath, December 27, at Callingwood Downs at
3pm. Our Adventurers will share in an activity during this time as well.

2014 Donations - According to Canadian tax laws all contributions that will be
considered for the 2014 year need to be made by December 31, 2014. Please ensure
that our treasury has your intended contributions for this year by that date. Thank you.

Pastor Jason and family will be away on vacation from December 31, 2014, until
January 29, 2015. During that time in case of emergency need, you are encouraged to
contact our church elder, Jack Baier, or Pastor Eric Ollila (747-9827) or Pastor Ken
Corkum (682-8139).

Remember in Prayer: 2015 Outreach Planning; those traveling over the holidays; the
elderly and shut-in; the sick, discouraged and grieving; our church leaders; regional
evangelism planning; our NL Church leaders.



